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Fall 2022 Newsletter

A message from the coordinator
Dear Arctic PASSION partners and colleagues, dear interested readers!

We are happy to present our second Arctic PASSION newsletter. These past months
have seen a lot of project activities pushing forward on all levels to achieve our
objectives. Our first General Assembly in person at the end of June was a landmark
for closer interaction within the project and with our international collaborators.

This summer we witnessed a season of intense wildfires, heat waves, an enhanced
melting of the cryosphere and thawing of permafrost; which all link to our project goal
to contribute to an improved Arctic environmental observing system. The pressing
political and societal decisions to reduce emissions, and to cope with already ongoing
climate change need a sound base, from science as well as from Indigenous and
Local Knowledge.

This newsletter is intended to guide you to a number of blog entries documenting
aspects of the work of our project team and also contains information on upcoming
meetings with Arctic PASSION contributions. Enjoy the read and we also invite you to
follow our social media channels!

Best wishes, Michael

Introduction to our Indigenous
Community partners in Unalakleet,

Alaska

The Inupiaq and
Yupiaq community
Arctic PASSION is following a free, prior,
and informed consent process to bridge
science and Indigenous Knowledge in
Unalakleet, Alaska. Read more
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